
HANOVER	SPECIAL	EDUCATION	PARENT	
ADVISORY	COUNCIL		
MONTHLY	MEETING	

MAY	25,	2018	
SALMOND	SCHOOL	BUILDING	

11:00	AM	
	
	
	

AGENDA	
1. Executive	Board	Elections.		Per	the	bylaws,	elections	are	to	be	held	in	May	of	each	year	

and	the	first	order	of	business.	Note	we	can	take	nominations	at	the	meeting	and	this	
proposed	slate	may	be	amended	at	the	meeting.	
	
Proposed	Slate	(Based	on	2017-2018	Year):	
Co-Chair	-	Michelle	Gardner		
Co-Chair	–	Jacqueline	Porro		
Secretary	–	Noreen	Riley	
Treasurer	-		
Public	Relations	-		
	
At	Large	Members	–	Susan	Scanlan,	Cindy	Stella,	Kim	Booker,	Nicole	Knafo,	Carolyn	
Brangan,	Adriana	Mason,	Cheryl	Mackay,	Nicole	Israel,	Michelle	Cardona,	Brian	Sears,	
Alicia	Cleary	and	Allison	Taylor	**	
	
**By-laws	only	allow	10	at	large	members	so	a	waiver	is	required	to	allow	12,	unless	
two	people	volunteer	to	move	up	to	an	officer	position		
	

2. Approval	of	the	April	27,	2018	Meeting	Minutes			
	

3. Planning	Update		
a. Sarah	Ward	event	on	March	21	
b. Future	events	for	2018/2019	School	Year		

	
4. Update	from	the	Director	of	Student	Services	(Standing	Item)	

	
5. Update	from	the	Special	Education	Subcommittee	(Standing	Item)	

	
6. SEPAC	Logo	Update	and	Facebook	Page	–	Marketing	Effort		

	
7. Update	on	Extended	School	Year	Programming		


